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Feb. 22, 2023 
 

Notice regarding Support for the Earthquake in Turkey and Syria 

 
We would like to express our heartfelt sympathy to the victims affected by the earthquake in Turkey and 
Syria. 
 
Hisamitsu Pharmaceutical Co., Inc. (Head Office: Tosu City, Saga Prefecture; President and CEO: 
Kazuhide Nakatomi) has decided to contribute relief money of 5 million yen. 

5 million yen will be contributed through the Saga Branch of the Japanese Red Cross Society.  

In addition, our employees are raising fund for it. 
 

We sincerely hope for the earliest possible recovery of the affected areas. 


